
 

Human Relations Commission: August 8, 2017 

Abington Night Out 

 

Members participated in Night Out with copies of our updated brochures. We 
spoke to a good number of people, telling them about the work of the HRC. We 
also circulated and collected material from other relevant organizations, told them 
about the work of the HRC, and asked if they would like us to do programs for 
them. We will be mailing them brochures and letters of introduction and hope to 
arrange programs with a number of these organizations. 

We also spoke with the advisors to the YMCA’s teen program with whom we 
worked last year. They commented that the kids had done a final program 
discussing what they had learned from our sessions with them and still talk about 
it. They asked us to call and set up another program for the kids and, possibly, for 
the staff. We will be doing that soon. 


